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Important Dates to Remember 
 

Note from 4th Grade Teachers 
 

• 06/04 – Early Release (Noon) – 

and 

Last Day of School 

• 08/13 – Meet and Greet 

11;00 – 12:00 

• 08/14 – First Day of School  

• 09/11 – Open House 

 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
      It is hard to believe that the school year has ended. Time 
went fast and your children have worked hard in all subjects, 
projects, homework, and classwork.  We are extremely 
proud of them and would like to thank you for your support 
and hard work with them in helping them reach their 
potential, we could not have been able to do it without you.  
It has been a pleasure having your children in our classes 
and we look forward to seeing them around school next 

year!  Have a wonderful summer break 😊 

 

Fourth Grade Tips for Success 
 

 

Home Connection 

 

• Children should continue reading AR 

chapter books. 

• Children need to practice their math 

skills, with an emphasis on 

Multiplication. 

• Children should journal to continue 

practicing writing. 

• Children should explore Science and 

work on simple homemade experiments – 

(identifying the process). 

 

                   
 

 

Parent as part of our team, we need you to continue to: 

• Have fun with them during the summer! 

• Share quality time reading a book in the park, 

going to Barnes & Noble, or simply having a 

reading night with them.  

• Encouraging them to practice iReady weekly on 

both (Math and Reading). It will be available 

through July.    

   Don’t cry because it’s over. 

   Smile because it happened.    

                        Dr. Seuss    

 

 



 


